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The Wabash Center for Teaching and
Learning in Theology and Religion invites
readers to share their responses to the
pieces and themes of this volume.

We would like to continue these
discussions on changing scholarship

on our blog. Consider sharing your
experience in the theological and
religious studies classroom. We'd love to
read thoughtful and artful pieces of 500-
750 words. If interested in participating,
please query our Editor, Dr. Donald E.
Quist, at with ideas
you might have for potential blog entries.




